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Brothers, 
 
   It’s fair to say that we have just concluded a very busy but sad week, and one that 
clearly sets the stage for our Council going forward in 2018-2019.   
   We said good-by to our Pastor Father Bob Vular and his assistant Father Chris 
Mannerino on Sunday at the noon Mass. If you were not able to attend, it was a 
heartfelt 2 hours, and one that I’m certain touched all that were there. Special thanks to 
the Knights Color Guard for their involvement throughout the Mass. Also, both Fathers 
received a gift of appreciation from our Council for all they did to support our cause 
these past 13 years. 
   We had a very successful final TOOTSIE ROLL day at Kuhn’s Market on Saturday. 
Thanks again to Carl Schonhardt for organizing our schedule and to those who were 
there this past Saturday, and for all Saturdays throughout the summer. Each 2 hour shift 
adds up, and I will include our total in next month’s newsletter. What we do need next 
year is a group of brother Knights to assist those who have been regulars this year. We 
have over 115 members and I’m certain there are many among you who can spend 2 
hours on a few Saturdays next year so that we can reach our Bishops Project goals 
.More will be said about this subject in the future. 
   At the same time on Saturday 6 Knights were present at noon to assist 30 others in 
saying the Rosary at the gazebo in Perrysville .Nancy Schlosser organized the event in 
remembrance of our lady of Fatima. Thanks to all those who attended. 
   Very special thanks to Georgiann Schaefer who made a $1000 donation to our 
Council from the Saint Teresa Christian Mothers. These funds will be earmarked for the 
replacement of our stolen lawn equipment, if needed. Many thanks again Georgiann. 
  Please do all you can to sell your COAL tickets, and especially talk up the Andrea 
Bocelli Concert, with the drawing coming up on November 24th. Both ticket sales create 
important dollars that are needed to support all our Council causes. 



   A few words about this year’s Christmas party which will be held on Monday 
December 10th. John Marshall Catering has held the date, and we look forward to his 
Dinner. As mentioned at our last meeting, this is our largest expense (other than 
Bishops Project) and after speaking to several Council members, it has been decided 
that there will be a $7.50 per person charge for the evening. We will provide the beer 
and wine as usual and the Clergy, Sisters and wives of our deceased brothers will be 
guests of the Council. 
   Finally, we ask your continued prayers for Father Michael Maranowski, our financial 
secretary John Kleck, and Deacon Jack Miller, who lifted all our spirits at last week’s 
Council meeting  
 
Fraternally 
Jay Kerr GK 
 
                                       
  
                             OCTOBER & NOVEMBER MEETING SCHEDULE  
 The October Social Meeting will be on Monday, Oct. 22. The November Business 
meeting will be on Monday, Nov. 12.  Rosary will be at 7:15 and the meeting will 
begin at 7:30.  There will not be a Social Meeting in November due to the 
Thanksgiving Holiday.  
 
 
 
                              KEEP CHRIST IN CHRISTMAS CARD SALES                              

We will be selling Christmas Cards after the Masses on November 3rd and 4th, and 

also the following weekend, November 10th and 11th.   

    

                                                            

 OCTOBER BIRTHDAYS  
                                         
October 2 – Tom Richey                             
October 9 – Frank Weidler 
October 13 – Arun Thomas 
October 14 – Fred Erbst 
October 17 – Dick Guernsey 
October 19 – Joe Donovan 
October 19 – John Wersing 
October 20 – Russell Ulmer 
October 22 – Greg Yocca 
October 29 – Roger Kaufold 
October 29 – Mark Musial                                                                                                 
                                                                                                                                           
  


